Monday Notes, from Mrs. Hunt, November 18, 2013
***Please expect to see Student Progress Reports on Thursday, November 21, 2013. Students have one month until December 21, 2013, the end of the second quarter, to concentrate on high academic performance and achievement. 
***Important Reminder, This coming Friday, November 22, 2013, students will hopefully fill 50 boxes with food items needed to provide a Thanksgiving dinner for St. Patrick’s parish and some St. Ambrose parishioners at our school “Family” activity. 
(Click Here) for the list of requested grade level food items. The student raffle helps with the purchase of Smith’s cards which will be given to a family with a box of food for the purchase of a turkey. 
***The Lost & Found pile is flowing over the top of the box. Please claim any lost items right away. All clothing in the Lost & Found will be donated to Goodwill on November 26, 2013. Be sure to put names in all items of your child’s clothing, including P.E. shirts, shorts, uniform shirts, pants, ties, parka’s etc.  
***A tradition for the past several years has been for a team of energetic seventh and eighth grade students to compete against other private and public schools in the State Mock Trial Competition. Mr. Steven McFarlane will act as a coach for the team and the second coach   required must be an attorney. Please email Mr. McFarlane, smcfarlane@cosgriff.org if you would like to ask more questions or help coach the team. 
***The Mardi Gras Auction Committee would like to entice those attending this event with a few fabulous live auction items. For example: vacations, sports package, fine art, jewelry, and a special puppy (Labradoodle,) etc.  
If you have contacts, the means and/or ideas for a great live auction prize, please email Nikki Whye, nwhye@cosgriff.org, right away. Please save the date, Mardi Gras is February 28, 2014. 
***A family within the Cosgriff community is in great need of an apartment/duplex on the west side of town near Granger High School. The rent they are able to pay is $600.00 per month, including utilities. Please call and/or email Mrs. Hunt, bhunt@cosgriff.org, if you have the resources and/or connections to help this family. 
***There are still openings at the Boys and Girls Club in Sugarhouse for the Biddy Jr. Jazz winter season. This team is comprised of all Cosgriff students with several Cosgriff parents as the coaches.  Please contact Linnea Aquirre at 801-484-0841 as she is the athletic director there and is aware of the open slots on the team. Biddy Jr. Jazz starts at the age of 4-6. 
***Reminder Turkey Bingo is this Saturday November 23 please go to www.cosgriff.org for more information.

Thank you, 
Mrs. Hunt 


